
IAABO Board 152 

 

January 30, 2023 
Zoom Meeting 

Meeting minutes 
 
Meeting was brought to order by President Forker at 7:00 PM.   
President called for a moment of silence in rememberance of loved ones 
 
Presidents Report: 
Welcome message and expression of gratitude for all of the officials he has worked with 
this year both as on court official and table.     
 
Secretaries Report: 
Minutes from January 9, 2023 meeting were sent via email and posted on the website; 
motion to approve was moved and seconded. Vote unanimous.     
 
Treasurers Report: 
2023-24 dues being collected, due February 1,2023.   
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Nominations – (Presented by Mary Bradbury) Nominations from the floor were made for 
the At-Large committee, Chris Berardi and Frank Sesto nominated and will be added to the 
ballots.  Nominations are now closed.  Ballots will be provided and the election will be held 
at the annual meeting February 13th. Absentee ballots will be provided following the 
January 30th meeting and must be returned by February 6th.   
 
Unfinished Business:   
President Forker will continue to research years of service pins over the summer.     
  
Interpreters Report: 
Various rules and situations reviewed and discussed including reminders to coaches when 
they are out of time outs and stay out of huddle; lead to trail transition and staying out of 
“dead zone”; being careful with language ie. Warning coaches vs technical fouls, be sure to 
put coaches verbal administrative warning in book; reminder what you permit you 
promote: chirping, hand checking, etc.  Coaches on cape have indicated board 152 officials 
are doing a good job 
 
Concluding remarks: 
Ran out of time, will try to find alternative option for zoom meetings in future so there is 
not a time limit.   
 
Stay Safe. 
 
Next meeting – February 13, 7 pm - YPD 
 

Adjournment  7:25 pm 
 
Regards, 
Scott Nichols 
Secretary IAABO 152 
coach_snichols@yahoo.com  
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